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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We provide regular reminders and updates in our 

newsletter and we teach the children as part of our 

Personal Development curriculum all about how to stay 

safe online. Children are always supervised when using 

technology in school, we have a robust filtering system 

in place and we always remind children what to do if 

they come across something they feel uncomfortable 

about. I would urge parents and carers to ensure their 

child is supervised appropriately when using 

technology and also to ensure you know the age 

ratings for apps. I know peer pressure can be tricky to 

combat but the age ratings are there to keep the 

children safe. Thank you for your support.  

Graham Almond  

COVID-19 Notification 

If you need to inform the school of any COVID-19 

related issues out of school hours please use the school 

COVID email address:   Covid19@chapel-cit.co.uk to 

keep us updated.  

Staff, children, parents and carers should follow 

contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and 

Trace.  Thank you. 

Dogs on the school site  

Please do not bring your dogs on 

to the school site when dropping 

off or picking up your children. 

Thank you.  

In Year 1 and 2 this week… 

 

 

School Uniform 

We are proud of our school 

uniform and the sense of 

belonging it brings. We 

understand from time to 

time items may go lost or be 

missing but we do like the 

children to come each day in their uniform. This 

helps children not feel left out or different.   

Our school uniform is available to order online from 

Nationwide School Uniforms.  

You can also buy non branded t-shirts, jumpers and 

cardigans in our school colours, at reasonable 

prices, at most supermarkets too.  

Visit their website and select our school:  

www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk  

Aboriginal Art and researching about Australia 
Writing stories from 

other cultures.  

Planting and growing—do seeds 

need water to germinate? 

mailto:Covid19@chapel-cit.co.uk


Chapel Champions: 21st May  

 Achievement Award Values Award: Leadership 

Reception  Carson: developing a mature attitude to learning 

and continuous provision choices  

Lavinia: leading and guiding other members of the class 

and showing incredible kindness  

Year 1 Leighton: persistence in his writing and his       

positive mindset in his learning.  

Teddy: leading class discussions and partner work.  

Year 2 Harley: an amazing effort with his writing in     

stories from other cultures. 

Finley: leading the way with independent reading at 

home. 

Year 3 Oscar: excellent problem solving skills Charley: displaying eagerness in his role of responsibility 

in class. 

Year 4 Shania: her outstanding homework contribution.  Kody: showing leadership in his eagerness to help organ-

ise the classroom. 

Year 5 Ethan H: amazing effort and resilience to Maths 

and English work. 

Phoebe: leading the way with resilience in maths.  

Year 6 Lexie R: her fantastic work in statistics. Ethan C: leading his team during our science investigation 

when using filters and light.  

Don’t forget to check out our website for all of the information about school that you may need: 

www.chapel-cit.co.uk   

 


